


Annual Fund Drive

Mrs. Penny Myles was complimented for her organizational
skills as chairman of the annual fund drive. It was noted that
there was no "chairman-in-training" for next year's drive.

Dr. Windsor will contact Robert Hastings regarding the
possible funding of a Day Care Center to be named for Mary
and Charles Hastings.

Mace Pin

The executive committee directed Dr. Melton to order
from the Balfour Company sterling silver pins in the form of
the College mace. The original die will cost $486.00 and
the individual pins will cost $10.00 each. Distribution will be
restricted by the Board of Visitors and the pin will not be
marketed.

Master Plan

Mr. Wason requested that a resolution be drafted for the
meeting of the Board on March 9th which would instruct the
administration to move toward the acquisition of land to the
natural boundaries of the campus as it becomes available for
purchase.

Honorary Degree

Possible recepiénts for an honorary degree to be awarded
by the Board at the May commencement were discussed.

Reappointment of Board Members

Mr. Walker, Mr. Halliday and Mr. Creech will be contacted
by the Rector as to their willingness to serve on the Board
for another term. With their concurrence, the Rector will send
a letter regarding their reappointment to the Governor.

H.B. 722, if passed, will provide for two additional
members of the Board of Visitors. The alumni association will
be asked to make a recommendation to the list submitted for
the Governor's consideration.

Refurbishing of the Board Room

Materials for the refurbishing of the Board Room of the
Campus Center have been ordered through Morton Marks Company.
The project is scheduled to be completed in late May.






